
The Dean, 

Faculty of Basic and Applied Sciences, 

International Islamic University, Islamabad. 

 

Sir, 

 

Reference to the attached applications, exchanged with ‘Interior Ministry’ & other relevant institutes 

including FIA, ISI, International Human Rights Organizations. 

I recently enrolled in the International Islamic University Islamabad in a PhD CS Research Scholar 

programme having registration number 173-FBAS/PHDCS/F20. Previously completed BS and MS degrees 

from IIUI during September 99 to January 2005 in the computer Science. 

Personally, I observed individuals mentioned in the documents are attached with IIUI using duplicate IDs 

and they have same approach against me. During, two months tenure I faced same kind a communist acts 

from this connected lobby. I am suffering due to these individuals extensively from last one decade. Which 

I mentioned/reported to the different relevant departments several times. 

Previously, I faced severe damages from them in my business setup enterpriseRAS.com and the physical 

health related constraints. 

I would like IIUI Administration and Management should take appropriate actions against all these 

connected individuals as per their rules and the regulations. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Ch. Muhammad Imran 

173-FBAS/PHDCS/F20 

enterpriseRAS.com 


